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UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

Hovember 8, 1979

Mr. Samuel J. Chilk

Qffice of the Secretary

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

In the Matter of
Nuclear Engineering Company, Inc.
(Sheffield, I11inois Low-Level
Radioactive Waste Disposal Site)
Dockat No. 27-39

Dear Mr. Chilk:

On November 5, 1979, the Staff submitted its reply to NECO's second supplement
to its motion for reconsideration. That supplement was cremised on cocuments
prepared by the Staff in the course of consideration of a possible disoosal
site at Lyons, Kansas. Enclosed is another document generated during the
consideration of that site, which might have relevance to the second supple-
ment to the motion for reconsideration. Attention is particularly called

to p. 3 of the letter.

Sincerely,

Edwin J. Reis
Counsel “for NRC Staff

gEnclosure
As Stated
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